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Old QST Magazines Available

Description

Ken, W8MJ, has copies of QST going back to 1981 that we would like to get rid of. If you are
interested in these magazines please contact Ken directly.

Ken is a member of the SLAARC, so club members have his contact information in the latest SLAARC
roster. Hams who are not SLAARC members may e-mail Ken here:
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